

Carlton Way, Cambridge, CB4 2DE

School Telephone: 01223 359568

Email: office@arbury.cambs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Ben Tull

27th June 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Just a Reminder – Y2 Trip to Hunstanton

We are going to Hunstanton this Thursday (Thursday 30th June). The coach will leave school at 9.00am prompt so please bring your child to school a little earlier than usual so they can go to their classroom at 8.40am (KS1 gates will open just before this on Thursday 30th). We plan to be back later than the end of the normal school day so please be ready to pick your child up from the **Key** Stage 2 playground at 4.30pm. We will be in contact with school throughout the day so we can keep you informed if there are any changes to this time. If you informed us on the return slip for this visit that your child is going to after school club, we will take them there when we arrive back at school. As we will be out for the whole day and will not have time to change book bags, please leave them at home on this day.

Children will need to wear sensible shoes for walking around Hunstanton SEA LIFE Centre and for the beach. They should bring a rucksack that they can carry around the seaside. In their rucksack they can have:

- A packed lunch (no fizzy drinks please) if you have requested a school packed lunch for your child, it will be available for them when they arrive that morning.
- A water bottle.
- A rain coat if the forecast is poor.
- Sun cream if the forecast is sunny. We are planning on spending quite a bit of time outside so shoulders covered please.
- Sun hat.
- No sunglasses, money or cameras please.

We will provide a fruit snack as usual, however, do feel free to pack an additional fruit snack if you wish. We will also be taking a school set of buckets and spades so that we can build sandcastles on the beach. There is no need for children to bring their own.



We are really looking forward to a great day out!

Miss Telfer and Miss Jackson















